WALKER Cheryl

From: WALKER Cheryl

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 2:54 PM

To: ‘barb.coughlin@pacificorp.com’; 'tariffpolicy@pacificorp.com’

Cc: 'nelson@thnelson.com’; DURRENBERGER Ed; GALBRAITH Maury

Subject: CORRECTION - UM 1438 SWALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT VS PACIFICORP
importance: High

Hi, Ms. Coughlin. As we discussed, upon further review of this particular complaint, it was discovered that
Pacific Power’s answer is due much soorier than stated in my e-mail below and separate cover letter to you.
Pursuant to OAR 860-029-0100(7}, Pacific Power’s answer is due within 10 calendar days of service of the
complaint. Service was made on August 21, 2009, and Pacific Power’s answer is due on September 4, 2009.

t am sorry for any inconvenience.

Cheryl Walker

Administrative Specialist 2
Administrative Hearings Division
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
(503) 378-2849
cheryl.walker@state.or.us

From: WALKER Cheryl

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 2:24 PM

To: 'barb.coughlin@pacificorp.com’; 'tariffpolicy@pacificorp.com’

Cc: 'nelson@thnelson.com’

Subject: UM 1438 SWALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT VS PACIFICORP

NOTICE OF FILING

UM 1438 —

In the Matter of the Complaint of
SWALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT against
PACIFICORP dba PACIFIC POWER,
Pursuant to ORS 756.500.

Electronically filed by Thomas H. Nelson.

Acknowledgement letter served via mail 8/21/09.

Service form served electronically and via mail 8/21/09.

Natice of Contested Case Rights and Procedures provided to parties.
Answer due 840/09 9/4/09, pursuant to OAR 860-029-0100{7).

To view this document, please click on the below link:
htip://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAA/UM 1438haa135516.pdf

You are receiving this email notice as part of the Commission's electronic filing {(eFiling) project. All parties on the
Commission's service list will receive email notices of all documents filed in this docket. The Commission will also provide
electronic service of all related rulings, notices, and orders via email. If you are unable to view documents electronically
and therefore need to receive hard copies, please send a statement of need to:




Public Utility Commission
Administrative Hearings Division
550 Capitol Street NE - Suite 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

For more information about eFiling, please visit the eFiling page on the eDockets website at http://www.puc.state.or.us.




